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On Thursday, July 30th, 2015 two female students reported that while walking off campus 

in the area of Lake Street in Brighton a small black in color “sporty” style sedan pulled 

along side of them and stopped. A white male described to be in his early 20’s wearing a 

baseball cap and white in color tank top opened the drivers door and exposed himself in 

front of them.  The victims were able to obtain a partial plate number of “RK1”, prior to 

the vehicle pulling off and driving away on Lake Street.  

 

On Tuesday, July 21st, 2015 a similar incident that took place in the area of “Brookline 

Avenue” was report to the Boston Police Department. The suspect in that incident matches 

the description on the male party in the most recent incident.  

If anyone has any information regarding this incident, please contact the Boston Police  

Department at 617-343-4250 or the Boston College Police at 617-552-4440. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Community members should be vigilant while walking throughout campus and surround-

ing areas both during the day and at night and to take appropriate precautions. If you are 

out after dark, try to travel in groups, use only well-lit routes or designated pathways, and 

do not allow yourself to be distracted by phone calls or by using ear buds.  

If at any time you observe someone acting in a suspicious manner in the area or on campus 

please call the Boston College Police Department  at 617-552-4444 or 9-1-1 immediately.  


